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BMW Club Southern Section Christmas Lunch 2024 
 

The Southern Section hosted their annual Christmas Lunch at the Half Moon Pub in 

Petersfield on Saturday 14th Dec. 34 members attended the lunch with some familiar 

faces and with a few new members, which was lovely to see.  

 

  
 

  
 

 

A delightful 3 course lunch was served which everybody enjoyed and lots of friendly 

conversations were had over the 4 tables. A big thank you must go out to the staff who 

served with speed and a smile.  

 

Planning has already begun for Christmas 2025, where we hope to be hosting an 

evening function, as in previous years, where eating and talking can be entwined with 

dancing and singing (no karaoke). Bring on the Dad Dancing. 

 

 

 

Many thanks to Dean Carpenter for photos and words. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    


